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Significant Decrease in District Pumping 

Nipomo CSD’s pumping continues to decrease and its customers are once again to be thanked for the 

collective conservation effort.  The District has seen a reduction in pumping every month since July.  

November pumping data shows a reduction of 27% from last November. The month-to-month amount 

pumped has also decreased significantly, from 201 acre feet in October to 144 acre feet in November. 

That is 18 million gallons LESS water from our aquifer.  

The District customers continue to do their part and we are very close to achieving the 30% reduction goal 

our Board of Directors asked for this past July!  Customers who are saving water are also seeing smaller 

water bills making water conservation that much more rewarding. 

Now that shorter days, winter rains and cooler temperatures have arrived, customers are encouraged to 

turn off irrigation systems until spring and see how low they can get their winter water bill. Most 

landscapes require little to no water in the winter.  

For more information and conservation tips, customers can contact the District at (805) 929-1133 or visit 
our website at www.ncsd.ca.gov. 

### 
 

Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is 
pleased to provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste 
management services as well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services 
District is to provide its customers with reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 

http://www.ncsd.ca.gov/

